The City of Antigo Water Department will no longer be bypassing the Water Treatment Plant
and directly feeding the distribution system from the wells. Therefore, the disruption may
temporarily cause discolored water.

If your water is temporarily discolored, avoid using bleach or whiteners when laundering.

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 715-623-3633 ext. 106.



